
 

 

 
 

 
 
24 August 2019 

 

Attn: Prof. Kadhim Ali  

Department of Translation 

University of Basra, Iraq 

 

Acknowledgement Letter: 
 

Dear Prof. Kadhim Ali,  

I am writing in my capacity as Editor-in-Chief of the journal Translation & Interpreting: 
The International Journal of Translation and Interpreting Research.  On behalf of the 
editorial team, I would like to thank you for the assistance you have been providing as 
a peer reviewer. In particular, I would like to acknowledge the peer reviews you 
completed in 2019. We appreciate your rigorous assessment and insightful feedback, 
and look forward to your continuing support.  
 
Regards, 
Mustapha Taibi 
 
 
 
Associate Professor Mustapha Taibi 
Interpreting & Translation 
School of Humanities and Communication Arts 
Building 5 Mezzanine, Bankstown Campus 
Locked Bag 1797, Penrith, NSW, 2751 
Phone: +(61) (2) 9772 6629 
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westernsydney.edu.au 

 
 


